
     
     

  

     
      

  
  

 
  

 

         
    

      
  

         
          

           
            

       
      

      
        

          
       

        
   

           
           



physically draining as we are a farming family now
experiencing the worst drought in Australian history. My
husband works 7 days a week to keep us viable, but the
drought makes that an uphill struggle.

Finding employment that fits in with the limited support
that we have, requires understanding and flexibility from
both employer and service provider. Living in a small rural
community 45kms from a major town, places barriers
against the limited employment opportunities.

The practical measures that would better support me are
more support hours for my son to enable me to work more
hours to help support the family. Respite - the age old cry
- is always a blessing and very unattainable, particularly
because we live 'out of town' and Luke requires one on
one support.

Any increased funding by Governments seems to be spent
on propping up Government departments that are staffed
by people with no idea of what a family with a disabled
member goes through. Any increased funding should be
spent on ground level, with input by knowledgeable
people - a network of carers put In place to handle the
needs in a local cluster.

The needs of country people are funding for transport, and
respite services. These are sadly lacking in our area -
Lockyer Valley. The needs for profoundly disabled people
must be addressed as they require more one on one
support.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration as part
of the Committee's Inquiry. I look forward to reviewing
the recommendations you make in order to improve
support for carers.

Yours sincerely

s) Heather] 




